
 

 

School Announcements 
 

Topic: Spring Water Safety (for use during spring thaw).  Below are 5 
announcements, one announcement for each day of the school week during 
spring thaw. 

  
1. A springtime safety reminder from Quinte Conservation…Rivers, creeks and 

streams in the Quinte Region are swollen with spring runoff. Currents are strong 
and fast-flowing waters are dangerously cold. Ice on rivers and lakes can be 
treacherous at this time of year. Stay away from dams, ditches, and culverts. Stay 
away from water! Be smart and stay safe! 

 

2. Remember, stay away from the water this spring and stay safe! A springtime 
safety reminder from Quinte Conservation… Springtime is a bad time to play 
near the water. The water is cold and dangerous, and the current is strong. Stay 
off the ice and away from the slippery shoreline. Be smart and stay safe!  
 

3. A springtime safety reminder from Quinte Conservation… This spring, be smart 
and stay safe. Don’t play near dams, ditches, or culverts. Stream banks are 
slippery and ice along shores is dangerous too! Remember, when you go out this 
spring …Stay away from water! Be smart and stay safe! 

 

4. Stay away from dam structures.  A springtime safety reminder from Quinte 
Conservation. Never play around dam structures and never swim near one. 
Waters currents around a dam can trap you with such force that you cannot 
escape. Be smart and be safe near fast-flowing waters, ice, and dams. 

 

5. A springtime safety reminder from Quinte Conservation. Stay away from fast 
cold flowing waters including rivers, creeks, streams, ditches, and culverts. 
Remember, never play near dams, and never play near ice without adult 
supervision. Be Smart and Stay Safe. 


